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INSIGHTS + NEWS

Sandra O’Neill appeared on CNBC and TODAY Show in “Here’s who
will have to pay taxes on Venmo, Paypal transactions”

FEBRUARY 1, 2022

Starting this year, the IRS will keep track of online transactions for small businesses and side hustles paid through third
party apps. While the new rules won’t apply to personal transfers, it could become a big headache for business owners
across the country.  Sandra O’Neill was interviewed by CNBC and the TODAY Show about the new IRS tax law changes
requiring all third-party payment processors to report payments received for goods and services of $600 or more a
year.  This is likely to be a jarring change for some self-employed gig workers and people with side hustles.

“It’s not just income tax,” said Sandra O’Neill, a tax attorney and partner at Bowditch & Dewey. “I mean there is the
additional self-employment tax that applies to these instances, and that’s a big burden.”

Watch the full segment “Here’s who will have to pay taxes on Venmo, Paypal transactions” on CNBC.

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=13R3BB_oUQU
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